
PORTSMOUTH
MUSEUMS

November 4,1997

Carole Elchert and Philip Sugden
P.O.R.T.S.M.O.U.T.H

P.O. Box 572
Findlay, OH 45840

Dear Carole and Philip:

On behalf of The Arts Center of The Portsmouth Museums I would like to thank you
for presenting in our main gallery the extraordinary exhibit Visions from the Fields
of Merit.

It was a pleasure to work with you both throughout the entire breadth of this exhibit.
Your presentation and attention to detail were of the highest standard of
professionalism from the delivery of works, text panels and installation through the
workshop and lecture.

This poetic exhibit provided our audience with an educational and aesthetic and
overview of Tibet and the Tibetan culture.

Best wishes to you both in your artistic and professional endeavors.

All Best,
Sincerely,

t t^!

Curator, The Arts Center
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